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Pembina Valley Bible Camp
ANNOUNCEMENT
Following six years as Executive Director of Pembina Valley Bible Camp, Chris Harms will be stepping down on September 30, 2022 to assume a new position as Family Life Pastor at Harvest Christian Fellowship in Plum Coulee. We are thankful for the servant leadership he has provided during his time at the camp, and are fully supportive of his desire to continue serving God as he moves forward in this new role.

Chris's commitment to listen for God's leading, while passionately building stronger relationships at the camp and across Southern Manitoba, has contributed significantly to growing our camping ministry. Strengthened partnerships with individuals, businesses and churches have provided greater stability and resulted in a time of God's blessing in ministering to young people throughout the Pembina Valley and beyond.

As the Board of Director's begins the search to identify the next Executive Director of PVBC, we invite you to pray with us that God will guide the selection process and continue leading our ministry of turning hearts towards Jesus, one heart at a time.  

